
From: Megan Cunningham <Megan.Cunningham@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2023 1:16 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Partnership for Healthy Cities Summit in London, UK, from March 14-16, 2023 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
I attended the Partnership for Healthy Cities Summit in London, UK, from March 14-16, 2023, in 
my official capacity. All expenses (including air fare, lodging, meals, any fees, and ground 
transportation) were covered by Bloomberg Philanthropies/Vital Strategies. Please let me know 
if you need any further information in support of this travel disclosure. 
 
London was just as lovely as I remembered it! 
-mc 
 
 
Megan Cunningham 

Managing Deputy Commissioner 
DePaul Center 
333 S. State Street, Suite 200 
Chicago, Illinois 60604 
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